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The Sugar Plum Party is holiday celebration centered on “The Nutcracker”. There will be dancing, games,
crafts, snacks, and a visit from a few Nutcracker characters. It will be lead by Ms. Kristin and student helpers.

Who can attend? Can | bring a friend/neighbor/cousin...?

The party is Nutcracker fans from ages 5-8. No dance experience is necessary and guests do not need to
be MYB students.

When and where is it?
Sunday, December 22 11:00am - 2:00pm at MYB (Studio E)

What is the cost?
Registration is $25 per guest.

How do | register?
You may sign up at the office by December 13. You will need to fill out a small registration form and pay at
that time. You may pay cash or check. Space will be limited to 20 guests.

Do | (parents) have to stay?
No! It's a gift for kids and grown-ups! Parents may leave to finish holiday shopping or wrapping, a lunch
date, whatever! We ask that you leave a good contact number for the day of the party if we need to reach
you in case of an emergency.

Can boys come?

Absolutely. It is centered entirely on the Nutcracker and will include Sugar Plum Fairies, Nutcrackers, and
Micel

That is lunch time- what are the snacks? Can we pack a lunch?
Yes! We will have a few healthy snacks for guests. Parents will receive an email one week prior to the event
with a list of all snacks and ingredients. You are welcome to pack additional snacks/food as well as let us
know of any allergies or other concerns at that time. There will NOT be any peanut products.

What do the kids need to wear?
Guests can wear anything, but it is recommended they wear comfortable clothing they can move in. Ballet
attire, tutus, and tiaras are optional. Ballet shoes or socks are fine.

Is there a ballet class?
No. There will be dancing and games, but it is not a ballet technique class.

Is there a performance?
No. Guests will get to meet and have their picture taken with a few Nutcracker characters but there is no live

performance.

For any other questions/concerns/inquiries, you may email Ms. Kristin at KBrown@marylandyouthballet.org.



